
 

MEDINA, WASHINGTON  

AGENDA BILL  

Monday, December 11, 2023 
 

Subject:    NE 12th Street Sidewalk Project Update 

Category:   City Council Business 

Staff Contact(s):   Ryan Osada, Public Works Director 
 

Summary 

The NE 12th Street project originally started as an ADA Sidewalk project.  In 2021, Council 
suggested undergrounding the overhead lines as part of the project. We finalized the plans and 
specifications early in 2023 and went out for bid. Unfortunately, the bids came in approximately 
40% over budget. At the June council meeting, there was direction to throw-out all bids and revise 
the project to remove undergrounding.  

*This is the second discussion to review the potential impacts of moving six (6) utility poles behind 
the new sidewalk. This update includes details regarding trees and landscaping that were 
previously unknown or not confirmed.  

 

Attachment(s) 

Power Point  

Plans 

 

 

Budget/Fiscal Impact:  2024 Budget $700,000.00 

Recommendation:  Approve to bid 

City Manager Approval:  

Proposed Council Motion:   I move to approve the final plans and authorize the Public Works 
Director to advertise for bids. 

Time Estimate:  20 minutes 

 


